Oct 4, 2024
A Minimum 10% Increase Effective With Deliveries On or

After November 4, 2024

After a protracted slide in steel prices, the steel market shows signs of a robust
rebound. Steel mills have announced successive weekly increases in steel costs

over the past two months.

Subsequently, Marino\WARE will raise prices a minimum of 10% on all steel
products effective with deliveries on or after November 4, 2024. Job quotes will
reflect the higher prices as well, and longer-term escalators will likely increase. New

price pages will be distributed in the next couple of weeks.

Marino\WARE will honor all quotations activated by the “Quote Policy,” which is

published on our website www.marinoware.com. Non-activated quotes will be

canceled and deleted after thirty days.

Thank you for your continued support!
Marino\WARE
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